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7th September 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 

School Uniform Expectations and Standards 
 

It has been fantastic to see the children coming back to school on Wednesday looking so happy, excited to be back to their 
learning and well presented.  
 
The reason we have a high expectation of how pupils dress when they come to school is to help with a sense of pride in our 
school, understanding that when we come to school there is a presentation and attitude expectation, to prepare children for the 
uniform expectations going to High School and preparation for their workplace in later life.  
 
In light of that intention please take note of the reminders and standards below.  
 
Children should not wear any jewellery, no earrings, no bracelets, chains, charms or over-elaborate hair fixings. This is also a 
health and safety issue. Children can wear a watch, not a smart watch and preferably analogue.  
 
Children should not have their hair dyed or have lines or patterns shaved into their heads. Girls or boys with hair past their 
shoulders should have it tied up / back securely.  
 
Boys – Black shoes, trainers or boots, grey or black shorts or trousers, white polo top or white shirt, green jumper or cardigan. 
 
Girls – Black shoes, trainers or boots, grey or black shorts, trousers or skirts, white polo top or white shirt or white blouse, green 
jumper or cardigan.  
 
Girls should not wear leggings as part of their school uniform unless under a skirt. Skirts must be knee length, if shorter, tights or 
leggings should be worn underneath.  
 
Year 6 children must wear a tie. Shirts and polo tops should always be tucked in.  
 
PE kit is black trainers, black shorts, white T-Shirts, black joggers and black hoodie / sweatshirt.  
 
We have a range of pre-loved uniform available, please just ask the office or any member of staff.  
 
I sincerely thank you in anticipation of your continued support in ensuring we maintain our expected standards as a school 
community.  
 
Kind regards,  

 
 
Mr Struthers  
Headteacher.  
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